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45
th

 Year Class Reunion 
Aloha: 

  

AAA Hawaii is in the process of getting your boarding pass, luggage tags and 

packets together for distribution. This cannot be done unless your  Express Docs 

the upcoming cruise is completed. Please take the time to review, fill and complete 

all sections of your cruise vacation for accuracy. 

  

You can simply log in to your Holland America account.  If you have not registered 

then you’ll need to open an account. 

 

When you log into your Holland America account, go to "My Reservations" on the 

left hand side of the page. 

In the middle of the page there 3 headings....Purchase.....My Itinerary....Check-In 
Online. 

Click "Check In Online".  

Input your booking number and last name....continue. 

It will take you to your "Express Docs".  Click on to your name. 

At the top of the page there are tabs:  Guest Information, Passport, Fight, Contacts, 
Account, Contract & Docs.    

As you fill the information on each page, click "Save & Continue".  It will take you 

to the next page to fill.  Once each page has been completed correctly a green 

check mark will appear are at the top of the page where the tabs are showing you 

that you have completed the form correctly. 

AAA Hawaii will be hosting a pre-sail gathering for those who are going on the 

Alaskan Cruise. At this gathering you will be picking up your packets which Kehau 

and her staff is currently preparing.  Among the items will be your boarding pass, 

itineraries and any applicable documents.   

 

Orientation Dates are listed below.  Each meeting date is limited to no more than 

25 guests.  Please call in right away to reserve your date. 



 Location:  AAA Hawaii – Nimitz  

  

1. Tuesday, 8/29/17 – 5:30 pm 

  

2. Wednesday, 8/30/17 – 5:30 pm 

  

3. Tuesday, 9/5/17 – 5:30 pm 

  

4. Wednesday, 9/6/17 – 5:30 pm 

 

For those still thinking about going, it’s still not too late to sign up for 

the 7 day Alaskan Cruise leaving September 16, 2017 on Holland 

America.  The only difference now is that payment will be required in full. 

 

  

Please contact Kehau (Roosevelt 72) at AAA Hawaii at 808.529.5073. 

 
Check the new website at:   www.hawaii72.com     

 

http://www.hawaii72.com/

